[bookmark: _GoBack]1.    Questionnaire for the report to the Human Rights Council: There are no reported cases of victims of violations of rights to water and sanitation in Denmark, hence no activated court proceedings to be identified.  In case of people having complaints about service providers there are established legal systems and procedures to be followed. There are no special procedures and structures to address complaints about violations of rights to water and sanitation. There are no reported cases of the current complaint system not functioning to the full satisfaction of consumers and users.
